**BISHOP WORDSWORTH'S SCHOOL** Exeter Street, Salisbury, SP1 2ED

Tel: 01722 333851

Headmaster: Dr S D Smallwood, BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

## **VACANCY** SEND TEACHING ASSISTANT





The post will be with effect from 01 September 2024

**Deadline for Application: Friday 21 June 2024** Contract: 32.5 hrs a week / 39 weeks a year

Hours: Monday - Friday 09:00 - 16:00 (30 minutes unpaid lunch)

Remuneration: BWS Support Staff pay scale F19 - 22 / FTE £22,592 - £24,899

Actual pay: £16,996 - £18,732.16

Do you have a passion for education and looking for a hugely rewarding career? As a SEND Teaching Assistant, you will be supporting the educational and emotional needs of children from all different backgrounds.

This is a term time role and offers an exciting opportunity to join our very friendly team where no two days are the same. You will be working with different teachers and different pupils in a variety of lessons, it is therefore important that you have the ability to adapt and be prepared for all circumstances and to recognise what is needed and assist appropriately. You will be a friendly face, building trust and rapport with students, staff and parents alike with a positive attitude and bubbly energy that will enable you to thrive in a busy environment. Using your initiative to support the class is essential as is clear communication and being a proficient IT user.

The successful candidate would ideally have experience of working within a school with secondary school pupils but is not essential.

## We will offer you:

- A comprehensive program of CPD
- Term time working
- The support of a highly experienced and friendly department
- Well-motivated and able students
- Engaging curriculum experience
- The opportunity for extra-curricular and international trips and visits
- Access to onsite sport facilities and gym
- · Cycle to Work scheme
- Local Government Pension Scheme

For further details and an application form please visit the school website

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/The\_School/Vacancies/. If you wish to have the opportunity of an informal discussion prior to submitting an application form, please contact Mrs Steph Paden (SENDCo) <u>smp@bishopwordsworths.org.uk</u> or Mrs Annie Lloyd-Gilmour (HR Manager) alg@bishopwordsworths.org.uk. Applications are accepted by post and email.

Bishop Wordsworth's School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all our recruitment and selection practices reflect this commitment. All successful applicants will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check, as well as other relevant re-employment checks including satisfactory references and medical clearance.

All shortlisted candidates will undergo social media checks prior to interview in order to provide the appointment panel with any information that may be relevant to their suitability or have an impact on the school's reputation.